





Luke & his team during a session

Jim Ned Life Skills students

February 15, 2025

Rotary Club of Abilene Attn: Gayla Fullerton & Jay Hobbs P.O. Box 7108 Abilene, TX 79608

Dear Rotarians of Abilene:

Wow, wow, wow! You are all amazing supporters of Camp Able of Buffalo Gap! Your belief in our mission inspires us to work even harder to help children and veterans with special needs every day. Because of your generous grant of \$2,000 on February 14, 2025, we are able to provide resources for our therapeutic riding programs, and shelter & care for our horses.

The mission of Camp Able of Buffalo Gap is that we are dedicated to empowering individuals with special needs through therapeutic riding and inclusive skills-based programs. You are all vital contributors to the success of our mission!

Your continued support is so valuable to Camp Able as we move forward with our business plan to develop our organization with resources to serve more and more individuals with special needs. On behalf of those we strive to serve, we thank you for your generosity.

Gratefully yours,

Lota S. Zoth

Volunteer Finance Director

P.S. The Internal Revenue Service will want to know that Advocates for Camp Able (doing business as Camp Able of Buffalo Gap) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No goods or services were exchanged as a result of this donation.